
 

 

COMMITTEE REPORT 

GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE 

  
 
 
The Governance Committee met on February 10th to review some of the by-laws and policies 
that are currently adopted.  Many of these need some minor amendments to include changes 
implemented by the Minister and changes in the Local Governance Act. 
 
The committee will revise these over the next couple of weeks and will bring them to council 
for review.  It is strongly recommended that we have a separate working group with all of 
council before our next meeting in March to include everyone’s recommendations. 
 
By-Laws such as the Subdivision, Rural Plan, and Signage will need input from the Capital Region 
Service Commission so these will be the last ones to be revised.   
 
A date for a working session with council will be determined at a later date. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Terri L Parker 
CAO/Treasurer 
 
  


